Town of Avon

Conservation Commission

Thursday, February 18, 2021
Members Present: Kevin Mooney, John Costa
Absent: Christopher Canducci, Edward Mekjian
Others Present:

Mr. Mooney opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. No Quorum

Mr. Mooney announced that the meeting is being recorded by Avon Cable. Roll call was taken
with those present. Kevin Mooney aye, John Costa aye.

New Business

Mr. Mooney presented a bill for $14.20 cents for postage. The Commission also received a bill
for $2,166.25 from BETA for the peer review for the ANRAD regarding Antone Road. These
will be voted on next meeting. Mr. Mooney received an email from the town clerk’s office
regarding a postage machine. Mr. Mooney also presented a public records request for 90 Wales
Avenue. Mr. Mooney did not find a file on 90 Wales Avenue.

Mr. Mooney mentioned a complaint that was filed regarding heavy equipment in the wetlands.
Mr. Mooney stated that he had reached out to the owner. The owner of the junk yard had hired a
consultant to go down and investigate the site. The commission is hopeful that they will be
receiving an update by the next March meeting. They discussed the applicant is responsible for
returning a suitable mitigation proposal.

Concerns regarding survey flags on Maguire Avenue was brought to the Commissions attention.
The Commission looked at the sight briefly and found nothing.

A potential buyer is looking for wetland information for a lot on Walnut Terrace.

The Commission received fact sheets from Mass Audubon regarding nature values, wetland,
waterways, animals, grasslands, and farmlands. Superseding the determination of ability from
the DEP regarding the railroad and the Avon water supply. The Commission decided to table this
topic till the full commission is present.

Mr. Costa made a motion to close the meeting.
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